Subject: 2021/5199/P 47 Theobald's Road

Dear Sofie,

The Bloomsbury CAAC formally objects to the application in its current form.

In our view, photographs must be supplied showing the proposed location and the surrounding context, especially
the rear elevations of neighbouring properties and general condition of the site and surrounding viewpoints.
Providing measured drawings is neither necessary nor helpful for an application of this kind.

The proposals may not actually be objectionable in heritage terms. It is a matter of formality that we must object at
this stage to prevent premature approval prior to us having been able to make a proper assessment of this
application.

We apologise for the delayed response. As usual there has been a large flux of applications over the Christmas
period and less time to assess them.

Owen Ward
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